
Attention Mr. Ewan Campbell 

Dear Mr Campbell-  
 
Happy New Year and hope all is well. I have tried your number on the yellow board, to no avail being kept on hold for far too long.  I have only just 
learned about this application for proposed development and received NO LETTER/NOTICE from the Camden Council despite being an 
owner.  (I would appreciate an explanation for this lack of notice.)   I write as an owner of 14B Avenue Road, and shareholder of Watertrade that 
is the Common ground owner of the #14 Compound. 
 
I VEHEMENTLY and CATEGORICALLY object to this Renovation which is not only in violation of the Deed of Covenant the Owner signed with 
the Common owner of #14 Compound but also  threatens the safety and stability of the compound.  This development, and I write this as an 
engineering expert:  
 
1. Introduces unmanageable and unacceptable stress to compound and neighbourhood utilities; 
 
2. Introduces unmanageable and unacceptable stress to compound and neighbourhood parking; 
 
3. Introduces unmanageable and unacceptable higher occupation density to the # 14 compound, including habitation and traffic.  
 
For these and other reasons, I post my clear objection and reserve all rights.  
 
Please contact me if further information needed.  
 
Dato Ir. Dr. Dennis Ganendra 
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my Galaxy 
 
 


